As part of our participation in Thomas Mitchell Days,
we at the Mitchellville Public Library would like to
show our appreciation to those who have so

generously worked to help the community during the
troubled times of the COVID-19 pandemic.

As such, we would love for you all to nominate a
citizen to be our Pandemic Citizen of the Year.

Doing so is simple, just choose someone you believe
has gone above and beyond to serve those around
them during this time, and let us how they have
helped in the form of a letter, either delivered to or
dropped off at our building, or through our email at
mpstaff@mitchellville.lib.ia.us.

Then, once the votes are in, we shall present our
Citizen of the Year with a gift to show our appreciation
for everything they have done for us.

Finally, regardless of who wins, we would like to
express our sincerest thanks to everyone who has
made an effort to assist others during this time. It is

due to everyone’s combined efforts that communities
grow and remain strong, able to withstand any trouble

\ that may come their way. /




